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Mentions 
 
Allied News: DEP's GO-TIME speeds inspection  
http://www.alliednews.com/news/dep-s-go-timespeeds-inspection/article_41865775-8db8-5ec8-9a72-
b2c54d2019d0.html 
 
Allied News: DEP encourages residents to test homes for radon 
http://www.alliednews.com/news/local_news/dep-encourages-residents-to-test-homes-for-
radon/article_a9c5b692-2a7c-5b04-900f-1c8699ba0ea6.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: Are phony prophets painting an alternate global warming reality? 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/01/are_phony_prophets_painting_an.html#incart_river_index 
 
WITF/StateImpact:  Changing climate and Philly’s freezing temperatures 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/01/05/changing-climate-and-phillys-freezing-
temperatures/?_ga=2.229880796.1951297584.1515419410-882895250.1471610849 
 
WESA: Sustainable Business Challenge Not Just About Saving Water, Pushes Companies To Embrace 
Diversity 
http://wesa.fm/post/sustainable-business-challenge-not-just-about-saving-water-pushes-companies-
embrace-diversity#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Carbon fee makes sense 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/13096071-74/letter-to-the-editor-carbon-fee-makes-sense 
 
Post-Gazette: The president's gleeful misunderstanding of climate science is horrible 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/01/06/The-president-s-gleeful-misunderstanding-
of-climate-science-is-horrible/stories/201801060064 
 
Post-Gazette: Soil power! The dirty way to a green planet 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2018/01/07/Soil-power-The-dirty-way-to-a-green-
planet/stories/201801070091  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Scranton Times: Northeast Pa. on alert for another invasive pest 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/northeast-pa-on-alert-for-another-invasive-pest-1.2288108 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Sustaining Heritage: Conservation District seeks to preserve Bradford County 
agricultural land 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/sustaining-heritage-conservation-district-seeks-to-
preserve-bradford-county-agriculture/article_81dff4f8-f360-11e7-b2fd-4f706d330ac3.html  
 
Centre County Gazette: Penns Valley Conservation Association receives grant 
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http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/penns-valley-conservation-association-
receives-grant,1475037/  
 
Gant Daily: Eagle Cam returns for 2018 
http://gantdaily.com/2018/01/05/eagle-cam-returns-for-2018/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Parks celebrate 90 years of buffalo, swimming, skating and the great outdoors 
http://www.post-gazette.com/life/lifestyle/2018/01/05/Allegheny-County-Parks-history-the-Cascades-
90-years-Paul-Riis/stories/201801060004  
 
Energy 
 
Post-Gazette: History's verdict: You can't be sure if it's Westinghouse 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/01/05/History-s-verdict-You-can-t-be-
sure-if-it-s-Westinghouse-bankruptcy-pittsburgh-toshiba-cranberry/stories/201801050042  
  
Tribune-Review: More Western Pennsylvanians asking for help with heating bills 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13148640-74/more-western-pennsylvanians-asking-for-help-with-
heating-bills  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County heating oil companies scramble to meet record demand in cold 
snap 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-heating-oil-companies-scramble-to-meet-
record-demand/article_8c50293e-f190-11e7-a0ca-b300173daa1c.html 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Heating bills spike like it's the polar vortex of January 2014 
http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2018/01/05/heating-bills-spike-like-14/1008880001/ 
 
Lebanon Daily News: APR Supply flips switch to solar power 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/money/2018/01/08/apr-supply-flips-switch-solar-power/1010571001/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Intelligencer: EPA touts removal of Lansdale site from Superfund list 
http://www.theintell.com/news/20180105/epa-touts-removal-of-lansdale-site-from-superfund-list  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Pennlive: Proposed Laurel Pipeline reversal is a win for consumers. Here's why 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/01/proposed_laurel_pipeline_rever.html#incart_river_index 
 
Allied News: 11 violations, 32 drilling permits issued  
http://www.alliednews.com/news/violations-drilling-permits-issued/article_b2c9001f-c39d-5d65-a222-
eaa23871f53f.html 
 
Public News Service: PA Pipeline Delayed, But Its Critics Push for More 
http://www.publicnewsservice.org/2018-01-08/environment/pa-pipeline-delayed-but-its-critics-push-
for-more/a60923-1 
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Times Herald: Local officials turn up heat to ensure safety of pipeline process 
http://www.timesherald.com/general-news/20180105/local-officials-turn-up-heat-to-ensure-safety-of-
pipeline-process  
 
CBS Philly: Local Community Takes Step To Stop Pipeline Project 
http://philadelphia.cbslocal.com/2018/01/05/local-community-takes-step-to-stop-pipeline-project/  
 
Delaware County Times: Editorial: Score one big battle for critics of Mariner East 2 
http://www.delcotimes.com/article/DC/20180104/NEWS/180109846  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: For those living along Sunoco's Mariner East 2 pipeline, a human chain of 
frustration 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/01/07/Sunoco-Mariner-East-2-pipeline-
homeowners-frustration-gas-environment-eminent-domain/stories/201801070147  
 
Philadelphia Tribune: Sunoco gas pipeline project shut down in Pennsylvania 
http://www.phillytrib.com/news/sunoco-gas-pipeline-project-shut-down-in-
pennsylvania/article_c96bcfb6-7970-5ab9-97c6-f9b09074329e.html  
 
Post-Gazette: For those living along Sunoco's Mariner East 2 pipeline, a human chain of frustration 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2018/01/07/Sunoco-Mariner-East-2-pipeline-
homeowners-frustration-gas-environment-eminent-domain/stories/201801070147  
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Abc27: Radon Action Month 
http://abc27.com/2018/01/04/radon-action-month/  
 
EP Online: PA Agency Urges Periodic Home Radon Testing 
https://eponline.com/articles/2018/01/04/pa-agency-urges-radon-
testing.aspx?admgarea=ht.sustainability.recycling  
 
Your Erie: Is your home one of the 40% with higher radon levels? Here's how to find out... 
http://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/is-your-home-one-of-the-40-with-higher-radon-levels-
heres-how-to-find-out/897333917  
 
Tribune Review: DEP urges testing for radon; 40 percent of Pa. homes said to exceed EPA standard 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/13135735-74/dep-urges-testing-for-radon-40-percent-of-pa-
homes-said-to  
 
Waste 
  
Scranton Times: Lawsuit challenging Scranton's $300 trash fee certified as class action 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/lawsuit-challenging-scranton-s-300-trash-fee-certified-as-class-
action-1.2286172 
 
Morning Call: Allentown postpones Saturday's electronics recycling event 
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http://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-allentown-recycling-event-20180104-story.html 
 
Tribune Review: $250 reward offered for tips leading to arrest of illegal tire dumpers in Penn Hills 
http://triblive.com/local/pennhills/13148792-74/250-reward-offered-for-tips-leading-to-arrest-of-
illegal-tire-dumpers  
 
Tribune-Review: Municipalities begin recycling Christmas trees 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13139966-74/municipalities-begin-recycling-christmas-trees 
 
Water 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Officials warn: Don't walk on the ice-covered Susquehanna River, it's not safe 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/officials-warn-don-t-walk-on-the-ice-covered-
susquehanna/article_5945c936-f249-11e7-a802-7b74d99c448a.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: State reminds people of dangers of venturing out on ice 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/state-reminds-people-of-dangers-of-venturing-out-on-
ice/article_186310bd-8963-5737-9422-c4fd68fca0fd.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Schirf resigns from water authority 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/01/schirf-resigns-from-water-authority/ 
 
Bradford Era: Freezing temps call for pipes, meter maintenance 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/freezing-temps-call-for-pipes-meter-
maintenance/article_3534755a-f277-11e7-823b-5b2b79017d4a.html  
 
The Courier Express: DuBois officials discuss Sandy Twp. water rate increase 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/dubois-officials-discuss-sandy-twp-water-rate-
increase/article_abe8eaef-7cb0-5ac3-9754-b6b89f0a0960.html 
 
New Castle News: Water plant construction progressing in New Beaver 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/water-plant-construction-progressing-in-new-
beaver/article_f89ac14a-f3bf-11e7-96c0-435daebb6ac0.html 
 
Allied News: USDA Investing $30 Million in High-Priority Watersheds  
http://www.alliednews.com/cnhi/agriculture/usda-investing-million-in-high-priority-
watersheds/article_0adaceeb-b3aa-522c-a48e-ff38f742e0f9.html 
 
Tribune Review: Greensburg water main break: 'Like a river going down Pittsburgh Street' 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13143909-74/like-a-river-going-down-pittsburgh-street-
business-owners-describe-greensburg-water  
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Open letter to Snyder County farmers 
http://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2018/01/open-letter-to-snyder-county-farmers/  
 
Excela Health Westmoreland cancels programs Monday after waterline break 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13156176-74/excela-health-westmoreland-cancels-programs-
monday-after-waterline-break  
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Daily American: Humans weathering the cold; pipes, not so much 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/humans-weathering-the-cold-pipes-not-so-
much/article_2a3d153f-21f1-560c-9993-3e08ccfc4f20.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Frozen mess awaits crews keeping rivers, locks clear 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13143744-74/frozen-mess-awaits-crews-keeping-rivers-
locks-clear  
 
WJAC: Boil water advisory lifted 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/boil-water-advisory-lifted-01-06-2018  
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA offers lead tests to Pittsburgh residents for free, but not everyone is biting 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/01/07/Pittsburgh-Water-Sewer-Authority-pwsa-lead-
test-kits-Our-Water-Campaign/stories/201801050122 
 
Post-Gazette: Local municipalities report loss of water service 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2018/01/06/At-least-10-water-main-breaks-reported-in-
Monongahela-Valley-communities-pittsburgh-dravosburg/stories/201801060144 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Source of Que’s intake tower’s excessive vibrations found; Authority schedules 
repairs for March 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/source-of-que-s-intake-tower-s-excessive-vibrations-
found/article_25fe9dd6-f42a-11e7-9e6a-17b33e536299.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
The Corry Journal: Public hearing, budget, property damage discussed at township  
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/north_east_news_journal/hometown/article_0a0cf0a0-f0b5-11e7-
b658-970c52cae9e2.html 
 
Herald Standard: Initiative to bring together state cabinet members, locals to be held in Charleroi 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/mon_valley/initiative-to-bring-together-state-cabinet-
members-locals-to-be/article_40725807-9fe3-5c9e-85d7-4c79f1206bd4.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania Turnpike toll increase now in effect 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/13155341-74/pennsylvania-turnpike-toll-increase-now-in-effect  
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http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13143744-74/frozen-mess-awaits-crews-keeping-rivers-locks-clear
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